ARE YOU A VOLUNTEER? HAVE YOU BEEN VIRTUS TRAINED THROUGH THE ARCHDIOCESE OF CINCINNATI?



You must pre-register for VIRTUS online, no walk-ins can be admitted.

How do I register? Go to Virtus.org and follow the prompts. Please provide your title (Mr., Mrs., Ms., Miss), full name as it appears on your driver's license, complete address, phone number, email address, and last 4 digits of your social security number. Be sure to arrive fifteen minutes ahead of your session. Space is limited. If you cannot make St. Martin's VIRTUS training session, please go to virtus.org and sign up for another parish. Please be advised that "Protecting God's Children" Awareness Session is emotionally powerful and therefore, attendees must be out of high school and over the age of 18.

The Archdiocese of Cincinnati is REQUIRING that all volunteers and staff who work with children must take part in VIRTUS® – Protecting God's Children training *and* a background check through SELECTION.com. All new faculty, staff, volunteers, and those previously trained in the old program must be trained in the new VIRTUS® program.

- 1) New volunteers DO NOT need to be fingerprinted.
- 2) All new volunteers, however, *MUST* do a background check (see below for instructions).
- 3) Current volunteers who have been fingerprinted within the past five years do not need to do the background check offered through SELECTION.COM until their five years is up.

AFTER YOU HAVE COMPLETED YOUR VIRTUS CLASS, GO ON LINE TO YOUR VIRTUS ACCOUNT TO DO THE BACKGROUND CHECK THROUGH SELECTION.COM (the link is found in the Toolbox Tab of your VIRTUS page). Prior to doing the background check through Selection.com please call the office for a Fastrax Token worth \$25.00.

Thank you for your commitment and service to the safety of our youth!